
GGAA Newsletter January 2019  

Dear All,  Happy new year!  

 

Potatoes 

The 2019 order for potatoes has now been delivered. If you pre-ordered please pick 

them up, and pay if you have not paid already. 

Apart from the pre-orders we now have 2kg bags of: 

• Pentland javelin 

• International kidney 

• Charlotte 

• Kestrel 

• Desiree 

• Pink fir apple 

• King Edward 

• and new onions and shallots 

Rent 
All rent is now due, please. The last day to pay is 31 January 2109. Bank 
transfer preferred, no cash, cheques are OK. Thanks. 
 
Manure deliveries 
Very sorry for the non-delivery in December.  Anna spent most of the day waiting for 
them (Biffa) but they never turned up.  She contacted them again the following day 
but they never got back to her. Maybe we will try again....one day. 
 
Tree Trimming 28 November 2018  
All done, and looks good, we think. Any issues let us know. The wood chips seemed 
to vanish quickly, and were tidied up. Thank you. 
    
Shop opening hours  
The shop will now be open during normal winter opening hours. 
 
Whatshed.co.uk 
We were contacted by Whatshed a website that helps you choose your next garden 
shed. They are doing a national survey of allotments and they have list of allotment 
blog sites that might be interesting. We will put a link to them on our website, but 
for now have a look at https://whatshed.co.uk/list-local-authority-owned-
allotments/  and https://whatshed.co.uk/why-gardening-is-good-for-your-health 

 
Happy digging 
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